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Agenda Item 8     Application Ref. 20/00428/TDET    
 
Telecommunications Mast, Clayton Road, Newcastle 
 
Since the publication of the main agenda report the comments of the Highway Authority 
have been received. They raise no objections subject to a condition requiring the proposed 
monopole and cabinets to be sited in accordance with the proposed site plan. 
 
 
The RECOMMENDATION remains as set out in the main agenda report. 

 


